
      

 

Ref. No—1262 /UCAC/CU      Date-- 07/04/2016 

 

To 
The Principal 
All General Degree colleges having B. Ed Department  
University of Calcutta 

 

Sir/ Madam, 

In terms of the circular no 301-Edn(CS)/10M-20/2015 dated 14th March 2016 

issued by the Secretary, Higher Education Department Government of West 

Bengal, I am directed to inform you that  admission to B. Ed course of studies for 

the session 2016 – 2018 will be done on-line and as standard basis. 

                                                                                                       

Secretary (Acting.) 
Faculty of Education, C.U. 


